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ENERGY ALERT 
 
PREPA seeks Private Partners 
 
The Puerto Rico Electric Power Authority (“PREPA”) announced that it issued a request for 
expressions of interest ( REOI) aimed at private companies interested in submitting proposals to 
upgrade facilities and provide new options for generating electricity.  The deadline to answer the 
REOI expires in 45 days.  
 
Interested parties should register and submit their expressions of interest by October 26, 2015 and 
are encouraged to contact PREPA at  PREPAREOI@aeepr.com before September 21, 2015.  
 
If you have any questions or comments or wish additional information regarding this matter, please 
contact any of the attorneys listed below, members of our Environmental, Energy & Land Use 
Practice Group: 
 

Carlos J. Fernández-Lugo 787.250.5669 cfl@mcvpr.com  
Jorge J. García-Díaz 787.250.5814 jjg@mcvpr.com  
Rosa Corrada-Colón 787.250.5651 rcc@mcvpr.com  
Germán Novoa-Rodríguez 787.250.5603 gnr@mcvpr.com  
Hernán Marrero-Caldero 787.250.5600 hmc@mcvpr.com  
Ignacio J. Vidal-Cerra 787.250.2612 ivc@mcvpr.com  

 
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice 
or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to 
this McV Alert. Such a relationship may, be formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdes LLC. 
 

 


